Mr. Campbell;
I was priveleged to be one of the veterans on Honor Flight #24.  It was a long, busy day.  I thoroughly enjoyed the entire day!  I have never seen a better organized, or better executed program than I did that day.  I cannot thank you and your organization enough for allowing me to join this flight.  Everything was so organized, from my arrival Sunday evening, to my departure Monday night.
I do have a question that I need to have answered, however.  It is regarding the photos taken by Mr. Dave Junion.  He took several pictures of eight of the veterans, who are all from Antigo, in front of the Iwo Jima Memorial.  We did this photo as a showing of our "Antigo Pride/Antigo Strong" theme following the tragic Prom night shooting. We chose the Iwo Jima Memorial because one of the men raising the flag is John Bradley, also an Antigo citizen.  My question is:  Can I make a copy of these photos, and give one to the Antigo Daily Journal, for publication if we give credit to Mr. Junion?.  Or do I need a written permission from him?  
Any information you can give me would be helpful.  I would like to take the pictures to the Anitgo Daily Journal on Thursday, in hopes of getting them published prior to the Memorial Day weekend.  
I would like to thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  I would also like to thank you again for the most wonderful trip of my life.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kevron Schiro
